
Dear Church Family,


Recently, I was contacted by members and leaders of the church who wanted to help 
alleviate the debt by matching funds given for a certain time period. This is an 
incredible blessing and I'm extremely excited about the possibilities this opportunity 
brings. Beginning December 10th, 2023 through January 7th, 2024, funds given to the 
capital account/debt retirement will be matched up to $330,000. This means if you give 
$5 or $100,000, it will be matched. 


Of course, we still need our general fund to make the budget, and in January during 
the "State of the Church" address you will hear how we not only met our budget for 
2023,  but exceeded the budget which allowed us to do so much more for ministry 
both here in Amarillo and around the world. 


As the year comes to an end, please pause, ponder, and pray about giving to the 
capital/debt retirement fund. This is an incredible unseen blessing and it will continue 
to propel our church forward for generations to come. Please label your matching gift 
as "Above and Beyond." Gifts can be given online or in-person.


In His Service,


Pastor Curtis


